

Upcoming Public Meeting

Learn about the planned replacement of Penn Park Reservoir

Wednesday, December 11th 6:30 – 7:30 pm

Police Department Community Room - 18410 101st Ave NE, Bothell

City of Bothell intends to replace the existing potable water storage tank located in Penn Park to increase its storage capacity, as identified in the City's adopted Water Comprehensive Plan. The new tank is proposed to be in the same location as the existing tank, and is expected to be constructed in early spring 2015.

City staff and its consultant team invite you to attend a public meeting beginning with a brief presentation followed by a Q & A opportunity.



If you're unable to attend the meeting, we encourage you to send your questions and comments to the project engineer, Shawn Pourazari, at shawn.pourazari@ci.bothell.wa.us or 425.486.2768, ext. 6819.

Title VI: It is City of Bothell's policy to ensure full compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 by prohibiting discrimination against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, or sex in the provision of benefits and services resulting from programs and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with City of Bothell. For questions about Bothell's Title VI Program or to file a complaint, contact City of Bothell's Title VI Coordinator at 425.486.2768.